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Bailey, Heather

From: Lindsey Lee-GZ < >
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 3:39 PM
To: Bailey, Heather
Subject: I support 817/821 Williamson Street (updated)

 

 
Dear Landmarks Commissioners: 
 
I am writing you to express my support for the proposed project at 817/821 Williamson Street. I live with my 
family at 731 Williamson Street and I own Ground Zero Coffee across the street at 744 Williamson Street. I am 
also a regular participant of the Preservation and Development Committee (P&D) of the Marquette 
Neighborhood Association (MNA). I agree with the co-chair of the P&D committee, Jack Kear, that this is a 
good and much needed project for our street. It is one story less than the relatively new building at 739 
Williamson Street which is one house down from my family home. It is also less dense (based on acreage) 
than 739 Williamson Street. The P&D committee and MNA overwhelmingly supported the 739 Williamson 
project which has proven itself to be a real asset to this block. I am positive that, if built, the 817/821 
Williamson Street project will have the same result. 
 
Please give great weight to Preservation Planner Heather Bailey's report and recommendation and approve this 
worthy project. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Lindsey Lee 
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